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Praises and Prayers: 
 

We praise and thank the Lord for the extra 

support and financial gifts that came in and 

enabled us to pay our 1
st
 quarter ministry taxes. .  

 

Praise for the wonderful women’s retreat at 

Grace Camp we were able to sing at with our 

Truth Singers.  The Truth Singers were a 

blessing and encouragement to all who attended! 

 

Praise for Truth Singer Carrie’s baptism that 

Scott had the opportunity to share in on April 

14.  Her love for Jesus is so sweet and precious.  

 

Praise for the opportunity to share and sing at a 

small youth gathering at Grace Camp this past 

week.  Pray for our teens to make Godly 

decisions and choices.   

 

Praise for our 2
nd

 annual FCA (Fellowship of 

Christian Athletes) game night that was held 

May 3.  Almost 80 teens showed up to participate 

in dodge ball and were challenged from God’s 

word by guest speaker Pastor Garth.  Please 

pray as we prepare for this upcoming school 

year in leading the FCA huddle at Northeast 

Schools.  Pray that students will choose to follow 

Christ.   

 

Praise and pray for over 10 years of ministry!  

Pray for us as God has expanded our ministry 

areas and that God would continue to guide and 

lead us where He wants us to be.   

 

Praise for God’s grace and peace as Scott 

ministered at his dad’s funeral in May.  Please 

pray for God’s comfort and healing for all of the 

family as we continue to grieve our loss.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Join us at the Clinton County Fair! 
 

Our Truth Singers have been invited 

back to sing at the Clinton Co. Fair 

in DeWitt on Thursday,  

July 18
th

, at 3:00 p.m. 

 

We hope you can come and be a part 

of this exciting hour of worship with 

our Truth Singers! 

 
(Held in the Community Tent outdoors.) 

“Proclaiming Christ and Encouraging Families Through Music” 

Scott and Pastor Ken baptizing Carrie. 
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Our changing 

family (we 

will have a 

senior, junior, 

and freshman 

in high school 

this fall and a 

junior in 

college as 

Taylor just 

turned 20!) / 

 

And Carrie 

showing us 

her baptism 

certificate 

FCA game night / Truth Singers at Grace Camp / Truth Singer 

Jan singing “How Great Thou Art” at the spring concert / 

saying good-bye to our FCA graduating seniors 

 

“I will sing 

the Lord’s 

praise for 

He has 

been good 

to me.” 

 

Psalm 13:6 


